Stonebridge Men’s Club

Don Marino

With summer finally here, we are all looking forward
to beautiful sunny days, spending time at barbecues,
playing golf, going to ball games and being at the pool
and beach with family and friends. With that in mind, the
Men's Club has some upcoming outdoor events to also
cnjoy.

Our Charnty Golf Outing is planned for August 5
at Rossmoor Community Golf Course. A continental
breakfast as well as a sumptuous buffet lunch will be
served. Also planned is our annual evening of minor
lcague bascball on August 8 at Somerset Patriots Park in
Bridgewater between the Mets & Yankees AA teams as
well as a day of harness racing at Freehold Racetrack on
September 27. Keep an eye out for flyers on these and all
future events.

In the spring, our May mecting explored cowboys of the
old West with retired Rutgers professor William Gillette.
Our June meeting featured the return of Roy Cohen for a
fun night of trivia and sub sandwiches

As part of our expanded charitable cfforts, on May 21 at
Monroe Township High School scholarship checks were
presented by our own
Marcial Alzugaray and
Charles Zeichner to two
graduating and grateful
seniors. On June 1, we
J initiated a Community-

wide 50-50 raffle with

' the proceeds going to the
Prostate Cancer Foundation. The winners were chosen
on June 29. Their names are elsewhere in this Exchange
issue. | would also like to thank the Women’s Club for
donating over $2,800 from
their Trivia Night cvent
to the Prostate Cancer
Foundation.

On Sunday, June 2, a
breakfast was held in the
Grille Room in support of
the Monroe Food Bank.
Bagels, croissants, muffins,
coffee and tea were served.

Over 70 residents sat, ate and enjoyed the event with
their neighbors and friends.

As the Men’s Club fiscal year commences on July 1,
officers running for either reelection or election are: Don
Marino, President; Bernie Meyer, Secretary; Charlie
Zeichner, VP Activities; Mitch Spiegel, Treasurer;
Marty Leffler, VP Membership; Michael Schaeffer, VP
Fundraising and Jerome Bruder, VP Committees. As of
the preparation of this article, the year-end clection of
officers at the June 24 meeting has not yet occurred. The
final list of elected officers will be announced in the next
Stonebridge Exchange.

As you can see, a lot is going on with more to come
for the balance of the year. Don’t miss out on these and
future events with your friends. Anyone interested in
joining or renewing their membership can email Marty
Leffler at membership@stonebridgemensclub.com or
simply drop off a $25 check in the Men’s Club mailbox
at the Clubhouse. All new members will receive a Men’s
Club t-shirt. We look forward to gaining new members
and seeing many of you at our future events.

As volunteers are always needed to continue our
entertainment and charitable activities, please contact me
to volunteer at president@stonebridgemensclub.com.

For additional information about the Men’s Club,
please visit our website at www.stonebridgemensclub.
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